In Orenburg Region, a person suspected of a murder of a girl
detained

Yesterday afternoon in the city of Orsk, Orenburg Oblast, the body of a girl was found with clear
signs of violent death. The regional investigative department launched a probe into this matter. The
Chairman of the Investigative Committee of Russia decided to immediately transfer the case to the
Central Office of the Committee

The investigators identified the victim during investigative and search activities. She was a 39-year-
old resident of the city. After identifying the deceased, information was received that a 42-year-old
acquaintance of the girl was involved in the crime. This information was confirmed during the
further investigation. In the morning, investigators managed to locate and detain the man. The
perpetrator will be questioned shortly.
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